
 

 

  

August 23, 2018 

 

Address 

 

Re: Construction Liaison Officer  

 Crocker Wind Farm, LLC 

 Crocker Wind Farm and 345 Kilovolt (“kV”) Transmission Line 

 

Name 

 

Crocker Wind Farm, LLC (“Crocker”) plans to commence construction of the Crocker Wind 

Farm and associated 345 kV Transmission Line (“Project”) in Clark County, South Dakota, as 

early as September 4th, 2018. In compliance with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

(“Commission”) Facility Permit for the Project, we are providing you with information regarding 

the Construction Liaison Officer that has been appointed for the Project.   

 

Steve Vanderbeek, the project liaison officer pictured below, was appointed by the Commission 

to work with the local community to address questions or concerns that may arise regarding the 

Project.  In addition, Steve Vanderbeek will facilitate the exchange of information between 

members of the community and the Commission, should it be necessary.  The public liaison 

officer can be contacted at: 

 

 

6300 S. Old Village Place, Suite 100   

Sioux Falls, SD 57108 

Phone: 1-833-654-7182 

Email: steve.vanderbeek@hdrinc.com 

 

 

 

 

While Crocker continues to be willing and available to answer any questions you may have 

regarding the Project, Mr. Vanderbeek provides another point of contact for the local 

community. 

 

We look forward to working with you during and after construction of the Project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

The Crocker Wind Farm, LLC Team 

Attachment A

CROCKER 
WIND FARM 

Clark County, SD 
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